

News Release

200 Wellington Street, Sarnia, N7T 7L2 (519) 336-1500

www.lkdsb.net

FINAL STAFF REPORT ON THE CONSOLIDATION OF SOUTH PLYMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOL AND WYOMING PUBLIC SCHOOL

The Final Staff Report on the Consolidation of South Plympton Public School and Wyoming Public School was presented to Trustees for information at the April 26, 2016 Board Meeting. Individuals wishing to delegate to the Board of Trustees at the May 10, 2016 Board Meeting must email Trish Johnston at trish.johnston@lkdsb.net by 4:00 p.m. on May 4, 2016. The May 10, 2016 Board Meeting will be held at Alexander Mackenzie Secondary School, 1257 Michigan Avenue, Sarnia at 7:00 p.m.

Trustees will be asked to vote on the recommendations contained in the Report at the May 24, 2016 Board Meeting. The May 24 Board Meeting will be held at the Sarnia Education Centre in the Board Room.

- 30-

For additional information contact:
Jane Bryce, Chair of the Board, 519-899-2619
Jim Costello, Director of Education, 519-336-1500, Ext .31297
Gary Girardi, Superintendent of Education – Capital Planning and Accommodation – 519-336-1500 Ext. 31486
For reference information contact:
Trish Johnston, Executive Assistant and Communications Officer 519-336-1530, Ext. 31230
April 27 2016
2015/2016:15